
September 2020 

Hi There y'all 

We did have a great report from William Cleveland on his trip to Washington DC to attend 
the Motorcycle Riders Foundation’s Bikers inside the Beltway event. He gave everyone an 
update on his meetings with various elected officials and their staff members and what 
issues were being discussed and what to expect to see coming up in the future. 

We've just been trying to get through the pandemic. We have made the decision to more 
forward with the Fisher house fundraiser. Unfortunately, a run is not in the cards, we will be 
doing a fundraiser at The Huns clubhouse 531 East Alturas Street Tucson. Sept 13, 2020 
2pm - 9. Pin-up contest, food, and Raffles. Come out and Support The Fisher house and our 
Veterans. 
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